
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
November 1, 2019 

 
 

THE TOWN OF THORNTON – CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT 
PROGRAM (CIP) COMMITTEE has completed a plan of projected  
capital expenditures for the period 2020 through 2029.  The CIP 
provides the Board of Selectmen with a planning tool used in 
the creation of the Town's budget.  Capital improvements listed 
on the plan have a capital expenditure of $10,000 or more and 
a useful life of at least five years.  
 

A public hearing will be held regarding the plan: 
 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 26, 2019 
At 6:30 PM 

 
THORNTON TOWN HALL 
16 Merrill Access Road 

 
Comments from the public are welcome. 
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